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August 29, 1972

Mr. Bill Nittler
P. 0. Box 295
Mc Cook, Nebr, s S

Dear Bill:

Thank you very much for your letter. This is to confirm
that your reception was that of KCGO, as we were conduction
equipment test.

Being a member of the International Radio Club of America,
I would like to invite you to tour our studios if you
should ever be in Cheyenne, as we have one of the nicest,
and newest plants in the entire Rocky Mountain area.

Once again, thanks for your letter, hope you will listen
when we go full time in about one week.

Sincerely,
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Jerry Hale
Program Manager
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